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5 February 2024 
STAGE 3 INFORMATION 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Thank you for all your efforts in preparing your child for their return to school. The Stage 3 students have settled well 
into their new classes and are ready for a busy and productive year. We would like to take this opportunity to highlight 
important information regarding programs and activities occurring this term. 
 
SPEAKING AND LISTENING 
Stage 3 students will present a formal speech during Semester 1. A separate note will be sent home with further details 
and speech requirements. 
 
SPORT 
Stage 3 students will participate in Class Sport and Physical Education lessons this term. All students will have Stage 
Sport on Friday and Class Sport as indicated below. Students will also have the opportunity to take part in the Kitchen 
Garden Program on Friday. Students will need to wear their sports shoes and have a hat on these days. 
 
LIBRARY 
All Stage 3 classes will visit the school library for borrowing and will require a library bag to borrow. Students may visit 
the Online Library catalogue through their Student Portal to view books available and reserve books of interest. 
 
Class Teacher Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

5F Mrs Freney  Sport  Library Sport 
5H Mrs Holburn  Library Sport  Sport 
5L Miss Layoun  Sport  Library Sport 
5O Mr O’Neil  Sport  Library Sport 
6C Ms Curran  Sport   Sport 

Library 
6D Mrs Davies  Library Sport  Sport 
6H Mrs Hun  Sport   Sport 

Library 
6L Mrs Lee  Sport   Sport 

Library 
 
HOMEWORK 
Stage 3 homework will be handed out on Monday, commencing in Week 2. Students are expected to return their 
homework books on Friday each week. Homework consists of:-  

● Spelling activities 
● Reading Log (minimum 15 minutes per night)  
● Online Mathletics Tasks  
● An activity grid (students are encouraged to complete 2-3 activities per week) 

 
WORKBOOK COVERING 
Student class workbooks will need to be covered in a clear plastic or clear contact to protect book covers. Books will be 
sent home on Friday, 23 February 2024 (Week 4) and returned to school on Monday, 26 February 2024 (Week 5).  
 
STAGE 3 CAMP 
Camp will take place in Term 4 this year. Year 5 students will be visiting Canberra for 2 days. Year 6 students will be 
visiting Sport and Recreation camp in Point Wolstencroft. More information will come closer to the time. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher if you have any questions or concerns. We look forward to a 
productive term. 
 
Mrs L. Davies         Mrs S. Larobina 
Assistant Principal         Deputy Principal 


